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President’s Message 
If you did not attend our recent Jewelry exchange 
party, you missed out on some fabulous jewelry and 
great fun!  Guild members donated their slightly or 
never worn jewlery for the nearly 50 Guild members 
and guests to purchase.

Glenda Jones
President
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Upcoming Events 

 & Bake Sale! 

La Prov Beach Babes and 
Summer Bash! 

Summer Meeting Saturday, 
August 4th 

 Angeles National Golf Club

Editor’s Gossip 
Wine Tasting Social

 August 22nd
Hosted by La Prov Patroness 
at Laureen Endoso's home

SAVE THE DATE:  
Fall Event

Casino Royale 
November 4th 
at The Castaways

LA PROV NEWS 
Keeping Our Children Healthy  Katherine Richards, Editor

BOOK SIGNING EVENT!
Meet Marion Ross and David Laurell
Saturday, May 19th • 2:00	– 4:00	pm

We all took home some very nice pieces!  It was such a hit that we will 
probably make this an annual event!  A huge thanks to Malena Tappan for 
providing her home and to Sue Ann Gordon, Rosemarie Witten and their 
amazing Guild team for assisting Malena with the beautiful displays of 
jewelry! 

Our Hospital tour on June 15th was a real treat for 21 of our Guild members
and guests who attended.  We were honored to hear Dr. Rohit Kohli, MBBS,  
 MS, speak about intestinal, liver and nutritional disorders in our children. 
 Dr. Kohli leads  the Division of Gastroenterology, Hepatology and
 Nutrition which we support at the Hospital.

You may have heard, but we now have open enrollment for membership 
and you can pick up membership brochures and application forms at the 
thrift shop!  If you have friends or family members interested in joining our 
Guild, the La Providencia Board can review their applications at our next 
Active's meeting which will be on July 18th.  Stop by the Thrift Shop 
and pick up a few applications. 

We were sad to receive a notice from Lorelei Kelley, due to extenuating 
circumstances she decided to step down as Thrift Shop Chairman and 
moved to Patroness status.  We are so grateful to her for serving as our 
Thrift Shop Chairman and thankful for the huge Thrift Shop remodel!  
The shop looks amazing!  Rosemarie Witten has been appointed as 
interim Chair.

We wish to thank you for your continued generous support to our Guild 
and to the Children's Hospital Los Angeles!  Remember, this year, we are 
suporting the Associates Endowed Chair for the Chief of the Children's 
Orthopaedic Center and the Associates Endowment for Liver and Intestinal 
Research. 

Everything Christmas
 will be on Sale

This Saturday, July 14th
 at the Thrift Shop!
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La Prov Beach Babes Summer Bash!

Get ready for the La Prov Summer Beach Babes Bash!  Our 
annual summer meeting is just around the corner and is set to be a 
really fun event.  Get your flip flops and breezy beachwear and join 
us on August 4th.  We will have our fashion show featuring our new 
members as well as some of our current members modeling 
beautiful fashions direct from our own thrift shop.  Bring your 
wallet as you will also want to purchase tickets for our wonderful 
raffle items! This is a great event to bring family, friends and 
potential new members.

   Come early to shop and socialize.  Don't have FOMO (fear of 
missing out) and send in your reservations today!

Jill Kessler. Chairman 
2018 Summer Meeting

�2

Thrift 
Shop 
News 

Hot Summer Sales going on 
at the Thrift Shop!

Absolutely gorgeous windows 
are attracting customers to the 
Thrift Shop this month.  Done by 
creative master minds, Chris Welker 
and Deborah Spang!  With a cherry 
red and black theme. The checkered 
black and white fabric chairs featured 
will make you stop, look and come 
inside to see what else is going on!

As we get ready for our Annual 
Christmas in July sale on Saturday, 
July 14th, the only heatwave you'll 
be feeling are the hot sales that will 
be going on at our all things 
Christmas in July sale!  And to top 
it off, we'll be serving up some 
delicious baked goods made by the 
hands of our amazing Guild 
Patroness members, who have been 
waiting all year to show off their 
baking skills!  You don't want to 
miss this one!  

Santa's going to need some 
helping hands that day so we're 
calling for our members to come 
out and assist us on one of our 
biggest sales day of the year!

For more information contact 
Rosemarie Witten and Judy Pierce 
Santa's #l Elves!   

.

BOOK SIGNING EVENT!
Meet Marion Ross and David Laurell
Saturday, May 19th • 2:00	– 4:00	pm
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     2018 Children's Hospital Los Angeles Hospital Annual Tour

June 15, 2018, Guild members attended the annual Children’s Hospital Los Angeles tour.  21 members 
and their guests attended the event.  Our guest speaker was Dr Rohit Kohli MBBS, MS, Division Chief of 
Gastroenterology, Hepatology, & Nutrition.  He gave us insight about the research he and his team are 
conducting and information on how Liver disease and Obesity affects our children.  He stated that 
obesity has always been a growing concern for doctors but now weight loss surgeries are becoming 
more common for adolescents who are in their early teens.  After Dr Kohli's' talk our members and their 
guests received a guided tour of the hospital viewing several departments.  Everyone who attended had 
a great time.

Sue Meckley Membership 
Chairman

Welcome to our new member:

We would like to welcome Cynde Bost to the La Providencia Guild.  Cynde resides in Burbank with her 
husband and has grown children.  She is a realtor with Rema Realty.  Cynde has been involved with 
several Burbank community organizations and event!  Welcome, Cynde!

We are looking for good members for our Guild!  Ask your friends and family members if 
they are interested in joining.  Pick up a Membership Brochure and application at the thrift 
shop in the back office!  We now have open enrollment and we vote on new members at each 
Active's meeting.

Contact Sue Meckley, Membership Chairman for more information!



AND 

BAKE SALE 
DON’T MISS THIS! 

SATURDAY, JULY 14 
LA PROVIDENCIA GUILD 

THRIFT SHOP 

3301 W. BURBANK BLVD 
DOORS OPEN AT 10:00 AM 

EVERYTHING CHRISTMAS WILL BE ON SALE! 




